
 

We want to understand your 
thoughts about treatments to help 
cure Sickle Cell Disease (SCD) 
A Duke University research study is seeking adults with SCD and parents of 
children with SCD to complete an on-line survey about their experiences with SCD 
and their thoughts about possible treatments for SCD.  The information you provide 
will help researchers develop tools that may help doctors and health officials make 
decisions about treating people with SCD. 

You may be eligible for this research study if you are: 
• Age 18 years or older with SCD 

• A parent/legal guardian of a child with SCD 

Participants will answer questions about their perceptions of SCD risks and 
treatments. The survey will be in English, will take about 25 minutes to complete.  
Participants will be compensated. 

For more information, contact our research coordinator at 
info@cayennewellness.org.  Mention "DUKE Sickle-Cell Disease survey" when 
you email. 

Here is the link to get started - https://SCDCW.sawtoothsoftware.com/login.html  

Thank you. 

Dr. Carolyn Rowley | Executive Director 
Cayenne Wellness Center 

PO Box 3856 • Glendale, CA  91221
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